
 

13 March 2023 
 
 
Dear Year 6 Student 
 
You will have now received confirmation of which secondary school you will be starting in September.  
 
I’m delighted that you’ve chosen Longsands Academy and I very much look forward to meeting you.  September 
is still a long way off but I wanted to send you a formal welcome to the Longsands community.  I know that moving 
to secondary school can be challenging, and sometimes a scary time, but I want to reassure you I and all the staff 
here, will support and help you.  Your time at Longsands will offer you lots of different experiences that I’m sure 
you will enjoy.   
 
There will be opportunities to learn more about moving to Longsands over the summer term, these will include; 
 

• Year 6 Information Evening on 26 June 2023 for your parents or carers 

• Transition Day for all Year 6 students at Longsands on 27 June 2023 

 
Until then, take care and I look forward to meeting you. 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
 
Mrs E Simpson  
Transition Co-ordinator 
 

 
 


